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Chapter News

Student Registration in the Year 2003

Foundation: 20

Intermediate : 72

Final: 01

June 2003 Exam Results

Foundation: 1 (New Syllabus)

Intermediate: 1 (New Syllabus)
2 (Old Syllabus)
Final: 1

Oral Coaching Class-October 2003

Students Enrolled:
Foundation: 10
Intermediate: 18

You heard it....
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My side of the family is full blooded
DOS and Windows, but you are one-
quarter of mac with a little linux and
Omiga on your Mother's side

ew Horizon

Eclticn 1 Decembear 2003

From Chairman’s Desk..
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Let us make our chapter the Best... *\

Dear Professional Colleagues,

Seasons Greetings for the New Year 2004 and best wishes to you and
your family for a wonderful year ahead.

We, at the Managing Committee of the Mysore Chapter, feel
encouraged by the improvements achieved in the activities of the
Chapter that include:

1. Areasonably well furnished office, to facilitate meetings of the
members and library/classes and study circle meetings for
students;

2. Cable Internet and e-mail facility for cost effective
communication;

3. Encouraging support of the H.O. and the SIRC;

4. Active involvement of the Managing Committee members;

5. Effective Career Guidance Programs, resulting in encouraging
registrations for both the Foundation and the Intermediate
Course

6. Oral coaching classes for both the Foundation and the
Intermediate Course;

We do realize that a lot more needs to be done to enthuse all the
members of our Institute, in Mysore, to participate in the activities of
the Chapter, in whatever manner they can, to strengthen further the
services to the students as well as to the members themselves. We
also need to establish a place of professional pride with the Corporate
Community in Mysore by disseminating relevant information on
matters of importance such as Good Corporate Governance, Effective
compliance with relevant corporate laws, Sectoral role of company
secretaries etc., with an ambition to make our chapter the best in its
category in the country.

This can be achieved with your wholehearted support and

participation in chapter activities.

We have therefore pleasure in inviting you, with your family, to a
Special General Meeting of the Members, on Saturday, 27th of
December 2003, the communication of which is under mail to you.
We earnestly look forward for your participation.

Sincerely Yours,
C.K. Sabareeshan
Chairman

Mysore
07.12.2003




